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Writing in Opposition to SB 821: All sex offenders living in the state of Oregon must 

be risk-leveled. As a mother and lifelong Oregonian, it sickens me that our 

government will allow predatory individuals to live amongst our children without it 

being public knowledge and that sex offenders will be excused of heinous crimes due 

to lack of resources.  


